www.gdc-uk.org

General Dental Council

Mr Dominic O'Hooley

Via email: request-674067-3136f481@whatdotheyknow.com

31 July 2020

Dear Mr, O'hooley

On behalf of the GDC's Executive Director, Legal and Governance, I acknowledge receipt of your request that the GDC reconsiders our refusal in our FOI response letter dated 30 July 2020 regarding the rental and associated costs of the GDC's offices in Colmore Square, Birmingham.

The Executive Director, Legal and Governance will conduct the Internal Review within 20 working days (i.e. excluding weekends and bank holidays) – therefore, the date by which the GDC anticipates you should receive a response is 27 August 2020.

Yours sincerely,

To MesAAPPerley

James Apperley

Information Officer
General Dental Council
Email foirequests@gdc-uk.org